From: ]

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 28, 2017 12:48:23 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 10:24 AM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Colette Tracy

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Delivery rates (line maintenance, administration costs) should not be based on bill-recipient's electricity
use. The two are not connected. Neither should rural residents pay more. Grid maintenance should be
shared by all businesses at one rate, based on profits, and by all private customers, at one lower rate,
with government subsidies for low income, and disability.

-- Attachment --
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